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Sunday 11th + NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Parish Mass Book Vol 2 p117f 

Sunday 
11 Aug 

9.30 am NINETEENTH SUNDAY Missa pro populo 

Monday 
12 Aug 

 St Jane Frances de Chantal  

Tuesday 
13 Aug 

 
Ss Pontian, Pope, and 

Hippolytus, Priest, Martyrs 
 

Wednesday  
14 Aug 

NO MASS 
St Maximilian Kolbe, 

Priest and Martyr 
 

+Thursday 
15 Aug+ 

12noon 
THE ASSUMPTION OF THE 

BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 
Holyday of Obligation 

Nov Dead List 2023/24 

Friday 
16 Aug 

 St Stephen of Hungary  

Saturday 
17 Aug 

10.00am Saturday Mass of Our Lady Alan Oswin [LD] 

Sunday 
18 Aug 

9.30 am 
TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
Francis Anthony Almond [A] 

 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER Please submit notices (by Wednesday 8pm) - to Fr Larkin by email at 
pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
 

PARISH OFFERING - Average monthly SO £2,065 
28/07/2024 Week 17 - Total £102.10| Coffee £14.30| Candles £15.30|WK16 CO £2.90 
04/08/2024 Week 18 - Total £77.60| Coffee £11.10| Candles £13.50|WK17 CO £.000 
BANKED –AUG 05 – £75.00 | WK18 CO £2.60 Carried over.  
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

PARISH GIVING If you wish to set up a standing order account details: 
Good Shepherd - Sort Code 40-27-15 - Account No. 21023209                                                    
Thank you for your support it is very much appreciated. 
 

NO MASS - Wednesday 14 August.  
 

+ HOLY MASS FOR THE HOLYDAY OF OBLIGATION + 
I invite you to join me for the Assumption of The Blessed Virgin Mary Thursday 15 August 
12noon. Also, Holy Mass will be celebrated at Sowerby Bridge at 09.30. 

http://Name:%C2%A0pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk/
http://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/safeguarding/


 

 

FLOWER ROTA | |11 August.  Vacant. 
18 August. Barbara Bottomley.  25 August. Dorothy Burns 
01 September.  Edna Harwood.  08 September. Liz McLaughlin 
 15 September. Mary Harwood.  22 September. Doris Moorhead 
 29 September.  Vacant. Thank you, Doris. 
 

CARITAS LEEDS DAY OF REFLECTION AND ACTION: Please join us to find out more about 
the ongoing development of Caritas Leeds, how it links with Catholic Social Teaching and 
how you can become involved in social action taking positive steps to make an impact on 
what Pope Francis refers to as “globalisation of indifference”. Saturday 21 September 10am 
- 3.30pm, Hinsley Hall, LS6 2BX. Lunch included. Register at www.tinyurl.com/caritasleeds 
 

CHURCH WEEKEND This year will be October Friday 11 to Sunday 13. Church weekend 
2024: Booking forms are in Church entrance. You are welcome. 
 

ANNUAL LEEDS DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM The Annual Leeds Diocesan 
Pilgrimage to Walsingham will take place this year on Saturday 28 September 2024. As I will 
be in Rome for the Synod again this year on that date, the Pilgrimage will be led by the 
Dean of the Cathedral, Very Rev Canon Matthew Habron. It will begin with the Angelus and 
the celebration of Holy Mass at 12:00 Noon at the Shrine located near the Slipper Chapel. 
The Mass will be followed by a break for Lunch. At 2:30pm there will be a Solemn 
Procession into the village of Walsingham, concluding with Vespers and Benediction of the 
Blessed Sacrament in the grounds of the Ancient Shrine around 3:30pm. 
 

FOOD BANK The Good Shepherd community has a long record of helping those in need. 
Many parishioners regularly support local food banks. We are indebted to Barry Geldard 
who has on our behalf and for many years taken offerings left in the church entrance to the 
distribution centres. Warmer weather may bring some relief to hard pressed families and 
individuals in the form of lower utility bills but, the need for food and simple hygiene 
products does not diminish. School holidays bring added costs pressures for families in 
particular the loss of breakfast clubs and free school meals. Food is essential but so too are 
personal and domestic hygiene products. Feeling clean is vital for both well-being, health 
and self-esteem. Everything you use, others need too. If those that can were able to donate 
just one single item on a weekly basis, our community would collectively make a much 
greater contribution to those in need in our area. It does not have to cost a lot and with 
many items starting around £1.00. If you feel able to add just one item to your weekly shop, 
please help.  For further information on the above - contact Richard Constantine. 
 

PARISH MUSIC SUPPORT PROGRAMME The Diocese of Leeds Music Department will run 
the first in a series of free workshops for parish musicians from 2:00pm to 4:00pm on 
Sunday 06 October 2024. It will take place in Wheeler Hall at Leeds Cathedral and focus on 
preparing musicians for the new translation of the lectionary.  All are welcome to attend. 
Please register your interest with the Music Office in advance by contacting 
office@dioceseofleedsmusic.org.uk or 0113 244 8634. 
 



 

 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE-PRAYER, fasting and peaceful vigil outside the MSI abortion facility, 
Leeds. 25 September to 03 November, 7am to 7pm. The last sign of hope and first sign of 
mercy to those attending MSI Leeds. Over 24,000 lives saved by campaigns worldwide since 
2007. (Please take a flyer from the back of church). To get involved as a prayer partner or as 
a vigil volunteer contact: Chris Redding 07815681343 email 40daysforlifeleeds@gmail.com, 
Further information at www.40daysforlife.com/Leeds 
 

LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR FUNDRAISING IRISH NIGHT to help the new building fund for 
Mount St Joseph’s. Friday 27 September at 7.30pm at Leeds Irish Centre, Tickets £20.00 
with Irish Stew, Irish Dessert a licensed bar. Great Irish band and dancing, great raffle and 
action. Please come along and support the Little sisters with their Building Appeal. 
Thankyou! funds.leeds@lsplondon.co.uk 
 


